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Good Afternoon Schnecksville Families, 

Our Annual Turkey Trot is on Thursday, November 3rd!  

While all grades participate in this event during their encore times, only 4th and 5th 
Grades are competing in an actual race type format.  

For this reason, 4th and 5th grade parents only are invited to attend the Turkey Trot 
during their student's event.  

• 4th Grade will compete from 9:00 am to 9:45 am  
• 5th Grade will compete from 9:50 am to 10:35 am 

Parents may park in the back parking spaces and along the outside edge of the lot and 
driveway, if necessary.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the main office. 

Thanks,  

Mr. Goodman 

 


